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From: Lian Chang
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Rules Committee 4/28 ITEM 3 / 250415: In support of Mike Chen
Date: Friday, April 25, 2025 10:06:43 AM

 

Dear Rules Committee,

I am a transit and safe streets advocate, and San Francisco mom, writing in support of Mike
Chen’s re-nomination to the SFMTA Board. 

Mike is a regular transit rider and cyclist while also understanding what it’s like to navigate
our city by car; and he’s a proven community leader. As an Asian American, I have been
delighted for Mike Chen to represent the needs of our diverse community on this board. 

But more than anything else, Mike is uniquely proven and prepared for this role, as he had
been a member of the SFMTA CAC for almost 5 years, and elected by his peers there to
chair that committee. In a sense, he had a 5-year long proving ground and job interview for
this role.

Since joining the SFMTA Board, I’ve seen Mike prove his thoroughness, fair-mindedness,
and commitment to helping San Francisco make progress on its Vision Zero and Transit
first goals, and to find solutions for funding Muni, while also working with the communities
that he serves to understand and address people’s needs and concerns. While I surely do
not agree with Mike on every issue, I always trust that he has the interest of all San
Franciscans at heart and he has consistently proven that he does his homework, asks
tough questions, and votes thoughtfully.

For these reasons, I urge the Rules Committee to support Director Chen’s re-nomination to
the board so that San Francisco can continue benefiting from his expertise and hard work
during this critical time for public transit funding and our city’s recovery.

Thank you,
Lian Chang

-- 
Lian Chikako Chang (she/her)

mailto:lian.c.chang@gmail.com
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org
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From: Jodie Medeiros
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); Sherrill, Stephen (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS)
Cc: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Mike Chen’s reappointment to the SFMTA Board of Directors, File #250415
Date: Friday, April 25, 2025 4:04:24 PM

 

Dear Chair Walton,

I am writing to express Walk San Francisco’s support for Mike Chen’s reappointment
to the SFMTA Board of Directors, File #250415. 

Walk San Francisco works on behalf of everyone who walks, advocating for changes
needed to make it truly safe for all ages and abilities. 

MTA Board Member, Mike Chen, came into his Board position with experience and
understanding of the SFMTA through his time on the Citizens’ Advisory Committee. In
a short 6 months, Mike has been a leader who prioritizes the City’s Vision Zero policy
and efforts, and has focused on the needs of our city’s most vulnerable populations,
like seniors, children, and people with disabilities. During his Board service, he’s
voted to approve and not delay the speed camera contract. And he’s been focused on
improving our City’s street design for safety over speed with the biking and rolling
plan and specific projects like the Oak St bikelane.

Walk SF appreciates Mike’s perspective on the board and believes he’s been a
steady and strong advocate for pedestrian safety and Vision Zero. 

Walk SF strongly urges you to vote in favor of Mike Chen’s reappointment.

Sincerely,

Jodie Medeiros (she/her)
Executive Director 
2601 Mission St. Ste 400, San Francisco, CA. 94110
415.596.1580 (cell) | walksf.org 

Follow Walk SF on social media: 

Instagram | Twitter | Facebook | Bluesky

mailto:jodie@walksf.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:stephen.sherrill@sfgov.org
mailto:rafael.mandelman@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org
https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___http://walksf.org/___.YXAzOnNmZHQyOmE6bzphYmIyOTIxMGI5ODZmOWRkZmQ4YzVjMWQyYzM3ZTkxMTo3OjZlNjM6NmY4NGI5NmFlYmVkODgwMzg2MGY5MTJlOWM0ZDAzMDQ1OGRkNzAzZTg5ZDg2MDE5NjNmMGIxZjc2ZjlhNzQ0NTpoOlQ6Tg
https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___https://5a99262e.streaklinks.com/CZr_w2q2NpnM1maGbQj7NZV4/https%3A*2F*2Fwww.instagram.com*2Fwalksf*2F___.YXAzOnNmZHQyOmE6bzphYmIyOTIxMGI5ODZmOWRkZmQ4YzVjMWQyYzM3ZTkxMTo3OjlkNDc6YzFjNGZiM2U1ZGM2NGQzMjFjMjk4Y2I1NzE5OGRiMzNiNGM2MGMwZDRlZmJiZTIxZDg1ZjMwOGFmNTM5MjRkZTpoOlQ6Tg
https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___https://5a99262e.streaklinks.com/CZr_w2uDQ6d2d9CSLwezYH2k/https%3A*2F*2Ftwitter.com*2Fwalksf___.YXAzOnNmZHQyOmE6bzphYmIyOTIxMGI5ODZmOWRkZmQ4YzVjMWQyYzM3ZTkxMTo3OmNjOTQ6ZTc3ZWQ0ZWRmYWIxODNlNGUzMmVlNjhhNDM3ODA0YjNkMWJmOWRmMDVmZjlkYmMzYzY0Y2MyOGNiNjljMDVlODpoOlQ6Tg
https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___https://5a99262e.streaklinks.com/CZr_w2q1dcqd3ovypgOQE2G_/https%3A*2F*2Fwww.facebook.com*2Fwalksf*2F___.YXAzOnNmZHQyOmE6bzphYmIyOTIxMGI5ODZmOWRkZmQ4YzVjMWQyYzM3ZTkxMTo3OmZmMDU6M2ZkY2I5OTc5YzdlOGIwNDFlMWQ5MTA5YjBhNjE1N2E4NTliMjJkZjJlMzViMzQ1YmNkYTY3NzcxZTczZDQ0ZDpoOlQ6Tg
https://url.avanan.click/v2/r01/___https://5a99262e.streaklinks.com/CZr_w2q__yB4SgI7mATOYeCs/https%3A*2F*2Fbsky.app*2Fprofile*2Fwalksf.org___.YXAzOnNmZHQyOmE6bzphYmIyOTIxMGI5ODZmOWRkZmQ4YzVjMWQyYzM3ZTkxMTo3OjZhZTI6MDlmOGQxZThlNTI0Y2FhMmFlMmI2MDI5YjJkNjQwNzQ1MDFjZjNhNGNiMzBlYjM2MTIzN2RjYjk0MmUxZmU1MTpoOlQ6Tg


 

ᐧ



 
 
San Francisco Bicycle Coalition 
1720 Market Street 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

T​ 415.431.BIKE 
F​ 415.431.2468 

sfbike.org 
 
 

 

April 25, 2025 

San Francisco Board of Supervisors​
Rules Committee​
City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place​
San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

Dear Chair Walton, Vice Chair Sherrill, and Supervisor Mandelman, 

 

On behalf of our 6,000 plus members, I write to voice the San Francisco Bicycle Coalition’s strong support for 
Mayor Lurie’s reappointment of Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 

Since his appointment last August, Chen has brought a broad range of skills to the position, but his experience 
as an advocate for active transportation and transit makes him especially well-suited to represent the hundreds 
of thousands of San Franciscans who bike, walk, and take transit every day.  

After serving on the SFMTA’s Citizens Advisory Council for nearly four years, Chen possesses a deep 
knowledge and understanding of the agency's financial situation that will be particularly useful during this time 
of dire fiscal challenges for the City and the SFMTA. He understands the agency’s processes and priorities, and 
has the background to weigh the tradeoffs required in substantive decisions. 

At a Meet-the-Nominee event we hosted last July with SF Transit Riders and Walk SF, we were deeply 
impressed by Mike's understanding of transportation code and planning. He is able to articulate the agency’s 
challenges in an accessible way paired, while bringing to bear collaborative problem-solving skills.  

Over the past five years, Chen has supported many campaigns to improve biking across our city, and has 
proven himself to be an effective advocate for improving safety and encouraging people to shift to more 
sustainable modes. While there certainly are some issues we’ve disagreed on, Chen has approached those 
conversations respectfully, diplomatically, and overall makes decisions in the best interest of the agency.  

As we face a potentially debilitating financial crisis in our transportation system, we are confident that Chen will 
continue to bring an equitable, solution-oriented attitude to all of these challenges, while continuing to uphold 
the City’s Vision Zero, Transit First, and climate policies. We ask you to recommend Chen for the SFMTA Board 
of Directors for another term and send him to the rest of your colleagues on the Board of Supervisors with a 
positive recommendation.  

Sincerely, 

 

Christopher White ​
Executive Director 

 



 

 

Dear Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors: 

On behalf of the United Democratic Club of San Francisco, I write to express strong support for 
the nomination and confirmation of Mike Chen for the San Francisco Municipal Transportation 
Agency (SFMTA) Board of Directors. 

As a current member of the SFMTA Board, Director Chen has been a consistent voice for 
pedestrian safety and a robust Muni system, working to find solutions that meet the needs and 
challenges of today’s San Francisco. Even prior to his service on the SFMTA Board, Director 
Chen has been an active leader in the city’s transportation infrastructure, including as Chair of the 
SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council. Director Chen’s work with many diverse communities, 
particularly with Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) and LGBTQ+ communities, allows him 
to contribute a much-needed perspective that ensures the SFMTA meets the needs of all residents 
of San Francisco. 

Both the City and SFMTA face difficult decisions ahead, which calls for strong leaders and capable 
leadership. Director Chen’s wide-ranging experience, knowledge of our City’s diverse 
communities, and sound judgment is what SFMTA needs to tackle a $322 million budget deficit, 
keep Muni safe and accessible, and ensure safe streets for all San Franciscans. The United 
Democratic Club thanks Mayor Lurie for his nomination and urges the Board of Supervisors to 
confirm Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 

Sincerely, 
 

Chasel Lee 
President, United Democratic Club 
 
cc: Hon. Daniel Lurie, Mayor 



 

Dear Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors: 

On behalf of the Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club in San Francisco, I write to 
express our strong support for the nomination and confirmation of Mike Chen for the San 
Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) Board of Directors. 

As a current member of the SFMTA Board, Director Chen has been a consistent voice for 
pedestrian safety and a robust Muni system, working to find solutions that meet the needs and 
challenges of today’s San Francisco. Even prior to his service on the SFMTA Board, Director 
Chen has been an active leader in the city’s transportation infrastructure, including as Chair of 
the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council. Director Chen’s work with many diverse communities, 
particularly with our Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) and LGBTQ+ communities, 
allows him to contribute a much-needed perspective that ensures the SFMTA meets the needs of 
all our residents of San Francisco. 

Both the City and SFMTA face difficult decisions ahead, which calls for strong leaders and 
capable leadership. Director Chen’s wide-ranging experience, knowledge of our City’s diverse 
communities, and sound judgment is what SFMTA needs to tackle a $322 million budget deficit, 
keep Muni safe and accessible, and ensure safe streets for all San Franciscans. The Edwin M. 
Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club thanks Mayor Lurie for his nomination and urges the Board 
of Supervisors to confirm Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Selina Sun 
President 
Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club 
 
cc: Hon. Daniel Lurie, Mayor 
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From: Jodie Medeiros
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); Sherrill, Stephen (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS)
Cc: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Mike Chen’s reappointment to the SFMTA Board of Directors, File #250415
Date: Friday, April 25, 2025 4:04:24 PM

 

Dear Chair Walton,

I am writing to express Walk San Francisco’s support for Mike Chen’s reappointment
to the SFMTA Board of Directors, File #250415. 

Walk San Francisco works on behalf of everyone who walks, advocating for changes
needed to make it truly safe for all ages and abilities. 

MTA Board Member, Mike Chen, came into his Board position with experience and
understanding of the SFMTA through his time on the Citizens’ Advisory Committee. In
a short 6 months, Mike has been a leader who prioritizes the City’s Vision Zero policy
and efforts, and has focused on the needs of our city’s most vulnerable populations,
like seniors, children, and people with disabilities. During his Board service, he’s
voted to approve and not delay the speed camera contract. And he’s been focused on
improving our City’s street design for safety over speed with the biking and rolling
plan and specific projects like the Oak St bikelane.

Walk SF appreciates Mike’s perspective on the board and believes he’s been a
steady and strong advocate for pedestrian safety and Vision Zero. 

Walk SF strongly urges you to vote in favor of Mike Chen’s reappointment.

Sincerely,

Jodie Medeiros (she/her)
Executive Director 
2601 Mission St. Ste 400, San Francisco, CA. 94110
415.596.1580 (cell) | walksf.org 

Follow Walk SF on social media: 

Instagram | Twitter | Facebook | Bluesky
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April 25, 2025 

San Francisco Board of Supervisors​
Rules Committee​
City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place​
San Francisco, CA 94102 

 

Dear Chair Walton, Vice Chair Sherrill, and Supervisor Mandelman, 

 

On behalf of our 6,000 plus members, I write to voice the San Francisco Bicycle Coalition’s strong support for 
Mayor Lurie’s reappointment of Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 

Since his appointment last August, Chen has brought a broad range of skills to the position, but his experience 
as an advocate for active transportation and transit makes him especially well-suited to represent the hundreds 
of thousands of San Franciscans who bike, walk, and take transit every day.  

After serving on the SFMTA’s Citizens Advisory Council for nearly four years, Chen possesses a deep 
knowledge and understanding of the agency's financial situation that will be particularly useful during this time 
of dire fiscal challenges for the City and the SFMTA. He understands the agency’s processes and priorities, and 
has the background to weigh the tradeoffs required in substantive decisions. 

At a Meet-the-Nominee event we hosted last July with SF Transit Riders and Walk SF, we were deeply 
impressed by Mike's understanding of transportation code and planning. He is able to articulate the agency’s 
challenges in an accessible way paired, while bringing to bear collaborative problem-solving skills.  

Over the past five years, Chen has supported many campaigns to improve biking across our city, and has 
proven himself to be an effective advocate for improving safety and encouraging people to shift to more 
sustainable modes. While there certainly are some issues we’ve disagreed on, Chen has approached those 
conversations respectfully, diplomatically, and overall makes decisions in the best interest of the agency.  

As we face a potentially debilitating financial crisis in our transportation system, we are confident that Chen will 
continue to bring an equitable, solution-oriented attitude to all of these challenges, while continuing to uphold 
the City’s Vision Zero, Transit First, and climate policies. We ask you to recommend Chen for the SFMTA Board 
of Directors for another term and send him to the rest of your colleagues on the Board of Supervisors with a 
positive recommendation.  

Sincerely, 

 

Christopher White ​
Executive Director 

 



 

 

Dear Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors: 

On behalf of the United Democratic Club of San Francisco, I write to express strong support for 
the nomination and confirmation of Mike Chen for the San Francisco Municipal Transportation 
Agency (SFMTA) Board of Directors. 

As a current member of the SFMTA Board, Director Chen has been a consistent voice for 
pedestrian safety and a robust Muni system, working to find solutions that meet the needs and 
challenges of today’s San Francisco. Even prior to his service on the SFMTA Board, Director 
Chen has been an active leader in the city’s transportation infrastructure, including as Chair of the 
SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council. Director Chen’s work with many diverse communities, 
particularly with Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) and LGBTQ+ communities, allows him 
to contribute a much-needed perspective that ensures the SFMTA meets the needs of all residents 
of San Francisco. 

Both the City and SFMTA face difficult decisions ahead, which calls for strong leaders and capable 
leadership. Director Chen’s wide-ranging experience, knowledge of our City’s diverse 
communities, and sound judgment is what SFMTA needs to tackle a $322 million budget deficit, 
keep Muni safe and accessible, and ensure safe streets for all San Franciscans. The United 
Democratic Club thanks Mayor Lurie for his nomination and urges the Board of Supervisors to 
confirm Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 

Sincerely, 
 

Chasel Lee 
President, United Democratic Club 
 
cc: Hon. Daniel Lurie, Mayor 



 

Dear Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors: 

On behalf of the Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club in San Francisco, I write to 
express our strong support for the nomination and confirmation of Mike Chen for the San 
Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) Board of Directors. 

As a current member of the SFMTA Board, Director Chen has been a consistent voice for 
pedestrian safety and a robust Muni system, working to find solutions that meet the needs and 
challenges of today’s San Francisco. Even prior to his service on the SFMTA Board, Director 
Chen has been an active leader in the city’s transportation infrastructure, including as Chair of 
the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council. Director Chen’s work with many diverse communities, 
particularly with our Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) and LGBTQ+ communities, 
allows him to contribute a much-needed perspective that ensures the SFMTA meets the needs of 
all our residents of San Francisco. 

Both the City and SFMTA face difficult decisions ahead, which calls for strong leaders and 
capable leadership. Director Chen’s wide-ranging experience, knowledge of our City’s diverse 
communities, and sound judgment is what SFMTA needs to tackle a $322 million budget deficit, 
keep Muni safe and accessible, and ensure safe streets for all San Franciscans. The Edwin M. 
Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club thanks Mayor Lurie for his nomination and urges the Board 
of Supervisors to confirm Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Selina Sun 
President 
Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club 
 
cc: Hon. Daniel Lurie, Mayor 
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From: Chasel Lee
To: Young, Victor (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS); Sherrill, Stephen (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); Board of

Supervisors (BOS)
Cc: Lurie, Daniel (MYR)
Subject: United Democratic Club - Letter of Support for Mike Chen (SFMTA Board of Directors)
Date: Monday, April 28, 2025 1:56:44 AM
Attachments: United Democratic Club - Letter of Support for Mike Chen (SFMTA).pdf

 

Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors:

Please see attached for the United Democratic Club's letter of support for the confirmation of
Mike Chen to the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency Board of Directors.

Best regards,
Chasel Lee

-- 
Chasel Lee
Pronouns: he/him/his
President | United Democratic Club
president@uniteddems.org | uniteddems.org
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Dear Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors: 


On behalf of the United Democratic Club of San Francisco, I write to express strong support for 
the nomination and confirmation of Mike Chen for the San Francisco Municipal Transportation 
Agency (SFMTA) Board of Directors. 


As a current member of the SFMTA Board, Director Chen has been a consistent voice for 
pedestrian safety and a robust Muni system, working to find solutions that meet the needs and 
challenges of today’s San Francisco. Even prior to his service on the SFMTA Board, Director 
Chen has been an active leader in the city’s transportation infrastructure, including as Chair of the 
SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council. Director Chen’s work with many diverse communities, 
particularly with Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) and LGBTQ+ communities, allows him 
to contribute a much-needed perspective that ensures the SFMTA meets the needs of all residents 
of San Francisco. 


Both the City and SFMTA face difficult decisions ahead, which calls for strong leaders and capable 
leadership. Director Chen’s wide-ranging experience, knowledge of our City’s diverse 
communities, and sound judgment is what SFMTA needs to tackle a $322 million budget deficit, 
keep Muni safe and accessible, and ensure safe streets for all San Franciscans. The United 
Democratic Club thanks Mayor Lurie for his nomination and urges the Board of Supervisors to 
confirm Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 


Sincerely, 
 


Chasel Lee 
President, United Democratic Club 
 
cc: Hon. Daniel Lurie, Mayor 







 

 

Dear Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors: 

On behalf of the United Democratic Club of San Francisco, I write to express strong support for 
the nomination and confirmation of Mike Chen for the San Francisco Municipal Transportation 
Agency (SFMTA) Board of Directors. 

As a current member of the SFMTA Board, Director Chen has been a consistent voice for 
pedestrian safety and a robust Muni system, working to find solutions that meet the needs and 
challenges of today’s San Francisco. Even prior to his service on the SFMTA Board, Director 
Chen has been an active leader in the city’s transportation infrastructure, including as Chair of the 
SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council. Director Chen’s work with many diverse communities, 
particularly with Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) and LGBTQ+ communities, allows him 
to contribute a much-needed perspective that ensures the SFMTA meets the needs of all residents 
of San Francisco. 

Both the City and SFMTA face difficult decisions ahead, which calls for strong leaders and capable 
leadership. Director Chen’s wide-ranging experience, knowledge of our City’s diverse 
communities, and sound judgment is what SFMTA needs to tackle a $322 million budget deficit, 
keep Muni safe and accessible, and ensure safe streets for all San Franciscans. The United 
Democratic Club thanks Mayor Lurie for his nomination and urges the Board of Supervisors to 
confirm Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 

Sincerely, 
 

Chasel Lee 
President, United Democratic Club 
 
cc: Hon. Daniel Lurie, Mayor 
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From: Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club (ELDC)
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Cc: Lurie, Daniel (MYR); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club Letter of Support - Mike Chen
Date: Monday, April 28, 2025 8:03:59 AM
Attachments: Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club Letter of Support - Mike Chen.pdf

 

Good morning,
Please find the attached letter in support of Director Chen's re-appointment to the SFMTA
Board of Directors on behalf of the Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club.

Regards,

Selina Sun, President
Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club
edleedems.org
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Dear Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors: 


On behalf of the Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club in San Francisco, I write to 
express our strong support for the nomination and confirmation of Mike Chen for the San 
Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) Board of Directors. 


As a current member of the SFMTA Board, Director Chen has been a consistent voice for 
pedestrian safety and a robust Muni system, working to find solutions that meet the needs and 
challenges of today’s San Francisco. Even prior to his service on the SFMTA Board, Director 
Chen has been an active leader in the city’s transportation infrastructure, including as Chair of 
the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council. Director Chen’s work with many diverse communities, 
particularly with our Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) and LGBTQ+ communities, 
allows him to contribute a much-needed perspective that ensures the SFMTA meets the needs of 
all our residents of San Francisco. 


Both the City and SFMTA face difficult decisions ahead, which calls for strong leaders and 
capable leadership. Director Chen’s wide-ranging experience, knowledge of our City’s diverse 
communities, and sound judgment is what SFMTA needs to tackle a $322 million budget deficit, 
keep Muni safe and accessible, and ensure safe streets for all San Franciscans. The Edwin M. 
Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club thanks Mayor Lurie for his nomination and urges the Board 
of Supervisors to confirm Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 


Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Selina Sun 
President 
Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club 
 
cc: Hon. Daniel Lurie, Mayor 







 

Dear Members of the San Francisco Board of Supervisors: 

On behalf of the Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club in San Francisco, I write to 
express our strong support for the nomination and confirmation of Mike Chen for the San 
Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) Board of Directors. 

As a current member of the SFMTA Board, Director Chen has been a consistent voice for 
pedestrian safety and a robust Muni system, working to find solutions that meet the needs and 
challenges of today’s San Francisco. Even prior to his service on the SFMTA Board, Director 
Chen has been an active leader in the city’s transportation infrastructure, including as Chair of 
the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council. Director Chen’s work with many diverse communities, 
particularly with our Asian American Pacific Islander (AAPI) and LGBTQ+ communities, 
allows him to contribute a much-needed perspective that ensures the SFMTA meets the needs of 
all our residents of San Francisco. 

Both the City and SFMTA face difficult decisions ahead, which calls for strong leaders and 
capable leadership. Director Chen’s wide-ranging experience, knowledge of our City’s diverse 
communities, and sound judgment is what SFMTA needs to tackle a $322 million budget deficit, 
keep Muni safe and accessible, and ensure safe streets for all San Franciscans. The Edwin M. 
Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club thanks Mayor Lurie for his nomination and urges the Board 
of Supervisors to confirm Mike Chen to the SFMTA Board of Directors. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Selina Sun 
President 
Edwin M. Lee Asian Pacific Democratic Club 
 
cc: Hon. Daniel Lurie, Mayor 



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Brian Quan
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
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Hello esteemed Rules Committee Members,

I am a District One resident and I am writing today to express my support for the
reappointment of Mike Chen to the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency Board.
He has been a great advocate for the Asian American community listening to our many
diverse voices and experiences. He has been working hard in his past term to balance the
many different needs of the Asian American community as the MTA faces budgetary
struggles and understands how its impacts will be felt. His expertise in data science brings
invaluable insight to guide the MTA through its current challenges.

Brian Quan
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